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From the Notes of Ed and Gerry…
     
 
Dear friends and family,

Opportunities that God Gives

 Resource Centers are great places to meet people and strike up conversations. Gerry was

recently  talking to a mother and this led to prayer about her daughter. These are 

precious moments which God gives us in coming along side another. It is a  hope He 

allows her opportunity to follow up on this also.

  At another resource Center a mother in tears walked in and shared with the team

that she felt in danger as she was living in a car with her young daughter in a city where 

she knew no one and she greatly desired to go to another state where she had relatives 

and would be safe. The church while making contact with the family was able to see that

she had a bus ticket to join her family. Gerry was able to pray with her before she left.

 Another opportunity came when, while visiting a family in their home, we had the 

opportunity to meet the mother of a very dear friend of ours and realizing that an

indigeonous language from Mexico was the mother’s 1st language (and that she spoke it 

much better then Spanish ) we were able to give her an oral translation of the “Jesus” 

movie and portions of the Bible in her 1st language. What an awesome experience.



We also have the opportunity of going on two trips in the near future.

 One is in January as we return to Culiacan, Sonora, Mexico for two weeks with Gospel 

Recordings ministering in the Agricultural Camps giving out Gospel Recordings to the

Indigenous groups there.

 Gerry also has the opportunity of going to Cuba with a small group to be of assistance to

a church in their food distribution and outreaches to their community to people in need. 

This is a great opportunity to reach into that country with God’s love and compassion. 

She will be gone November 8-18.
PRAISE AND PRAYER

Praise
 for the opportunities of service

 Gerry recently completed and received a Certificate for a year long course 
         
          in Chaplancy. She appreciates this background in her contact with people.

Prayer
 Pray for our many fall activities with ministry.

 Pray for the trip to Mexico and the trip to Cuba that God would open up 

many “divine appointments”.
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